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VISIT OF THE RT. HON. ML. ARTHUR B ITTOYLEY
SECRETARY OF STATE FOR COMMON iEALTH RELATIONS

Statement by the Prime Minister, the RtJjnnSiLr. RQbejA_ Menzies

The Prime Minister announced today that the Rt.

Hon. Mr. Arthur Bottomley, Secretary of State for Commonwealth

Relations would be visiting Australia from 26th April to

2nd May.

The Prime Minister said he had met Mr. Bottomley

while he was in London last month and he was looking forward

to receiving him in Canberra.

CANBERRA,

February, 1965.
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